
Updates from JAWS 
If you are not receiving regular updates on Northern Lights Public 
Schools’ response to COVID-19, please contact the school with updated 
email and texting information at 780 623 4271.   

Chrome Books 
If students or parents have a wireless internet connection at home and require a device to work on their continuing 
learning, contact that school to book a time to sign one out. You can also request to sign out books from our library if you 
are completing an online novel study and prefer a paper copy. If you are picking something up, call from hour vehicle or 
come to the front door and ring the doorbell and remain outside; a staff member will help you. 

 Supporting our Families in Need  
Many families have been negatively impacted by the pandemic, and Northern Lights is responding 
with Food for Thought !  Our staff know first hand that our learners are more successful with a 
healthy meal in their bellies.  Staff are putting together food hampers and JAWS will be preparing and 
freezing meals; our transportation department will then deliver to families in need.  Any family with 
Northern Lights students can contact the school directly and we will add you to our list for delivery, 
which will take place each Tuesday.  Contact the school to add your family to our list!  The hampers 
will typically contain some dry goods like pasta and sauce, some canned meats, vegetables, and fruit.  
Our first frozen meal going out will be lasagna.  Call the school or please tell anyone you know who 
might have a family to who needs a little extra help during this crisis!   

Continuing Programming  
Many students and parents are uncertain about what learning has been continuing, but 
rest assured, our teachers are moving all our courses forward.  If you haven’t been 
contacted, that might be due to out of date contact information.  School staff have made 
efforts to individually contact every family. That said, call the school if you need 
assistance.  If you do have a device and internet connection, go to nlpsab.ca and click 
on the Student Learning Resources.  The welcome letter inside should have all the 
information you need to get started.  If you’re still having trouble, call the school!  We are 
here to help.  Email your teacher regularly with questions, completed work, or specific 
requests for feedback that will help make sure you’re ready for the next course when the 
time comes!  For a Frequently Asked Questions video, click here!  As you work through our continuing learning 
plan, Alberta Education has plenty of resources to help you support your child from home! 

Important    
               Dates 

April 21 - the Food 
for Thought 
program begins! 

May 15 - Family 
Friday 

May 18 - Victoria Day  

June 5 - Family Friday 

June 26 - Grad 2020 
(POSTPONED)

JAWS Bits ’N’ Bites 
April 20-25, 2020

http://nlpsab.ca
https://www.facebook.com/llbcountyFCSS/videos/236898024386968/
https://www.alberta.ca/release.cfm?xID=69874B5C32DE7-C7B9-FAFF-518A0FF91DCFD41D
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